
 
                                                

 
 
 

February 17, 2021   
 
To:  Law and Public Safety Committee  
            
From:  Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 
 

Presentation –Subject: West Price Hill Gas Leak Update 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  cc:   MaryLynn Lodor, Deputy Director MSD  
  Kenneth Caldwell, District Chief Cincinnati Fire 
    

 
       

on the Fast Stop Gas Station.
Attached is a presentation for Law & Public Safety Committee regarding an update 
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